
AAFA New England  
Dr. Paul J. Hannaway Memorial Fund 

Mail to: AAFA New England, 109 Highland Ave., Needham, MA  02494 
Donations are tax-deductible. Please make check payable to AAFA NE. 

MC/VISA/AMEX accepted by phone or mail, or on-line at www.asthmaandallergies.org 

 

�$5,000    �$3,000    �$1,000    �$500   �$250    �Other ____ 
�$100     �$50     �$25 

 
Name____________________________________________________________ 

Address__________________________________________________________ 

City ________________________________ State_____    Zip ______________ 

Tel. _________________________   E-mail _____________________________ 

MC/VISA/AMEX # _________________________________Exp.____________  

   Announcing:  

Paul J. Hannaway, MD 
1937-2007 

Asthma and Allergy 
Foundation of America, 
New England Chapter 
109 Highland Ave. 
Needham, MA 02494 
Phone: 781-444-7778 
E-mail: aafane@aafane.org 
 

Paul J. Hannaway, MD, was a pre-eminent allergist, author, and         
researcher who helped found the Asthma and Allergy Foundation of 
America, New England Chapter.  He was deeply committed to our       
organization and its mission. 
 

For twenty years Dr. Hannaway ran a charity golf tournament to raise 
funds for our patient education programs.  We are proud to continue 
honoring the work and memory of Dr. Hannaway by establishing a    
special fund in his honor.  

Donations will be used to run patient education seminars and support 
groups, publish informative self-help materials, and provide free         
personalized telephone assistance. 

Please give generously to continue Dr. Hannaway’s vision of helping 
people with asthma and allergies live long and healthy lives. 

 


